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Children on the Run: UNICEF’s work in 

Syria 
 

 UNICEF’S SYRIA RELIEF EFFORTS 
 

 
 

Cambria Findley-Grubb, Community Engagement Fellow for the  

 US Fund for UNICEF, will speak about UNICEF’s work with children who are refugees. Currently 

throughout the world, more than 50 million children are on the move, more than at any time since 

World War II. UNICEF is on the ground responding by providing clean water, education, and 

psychological support. Cambria will focus on UNICEF’s work in Syria and how they are addressing 

this refugee and migrant crisis.  

 Saturday, November 12th, 2016 

Women’s City Club 

160 N Oakland Avenue 

Pasadena, CA 91101 
$30 UNA Members 

$15 Students 
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